IMPORTANT NOTICE
PROJECT NOTIFICATION

October 19, 2021

Dear Vendors:

We currently have numerous roofing, chiller, fire alarm and miscellaneous
construction projects to be advertised. Due to the volume of projects, the
Purchasing Office will be handling a portion of these projects along with the
Facilities Department/Assigned Architect. Therefore, please check the
newspapers for project advertisements.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you



